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26 August 2013 

 

 

Andrew Walker 

Senior Adviser 

Gas Industry Company 

PO Box 10-646 

Wellington 

Dear Andrew 

 

Submission on Special Allocation – Greater Auckland  

Gas Gate UFG 

 

1. Vector Limited (“Vector”) welcomes the opportunity to make a submission on the 

Gas Industry Company’s (“GIC”) consultation on the merits of directing special 

allocations for the consumption periods May 2012, June 2012 and July 2012. The 

special allocations are intended to rectify an Unaccounted-for-Gas (“UFG”) issue at 

the Greater Auckland Gas Gate created by the application of inaccurate SADSVs at 

the final allocation. 

 

2. Vector does not have any objection to the GIC directing special allocations to 

address the above UFG issue and using a new SADSV. 

 

3. This submission is not confidential and we are happy for it to be made publicly 

available. 

 

4. Vector’s contact person for this submission is:   

Luz Rose 

Senior Regulatory Analyst 

04 803 9051 

Luz.Rose@vector.co.nz 

Yours sincerely 

 

Bruce Girdwood 

Manager Regulatory Affairs 

Vector Limited 

101 Carlton Gore Road 

PO Box 99882, Newmarket 

Auckland 1149, New Zealand 

www.vector.co.nz 

Corporate Telephone 

+64-9-978 7788 

Corporate Facsimile 

+64-9-978 7799  
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